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CONTACT: 

 

A/Detective Barrieau at 619 895-5105 or ebarrieau@pd.sandiego.gov 

 

SDPD Continues to Seek Help Identifying College Area Prowler 
 
SAN DIEGO – On December 28, at approximately 1:53 a.m., officers from San Diego Police Department’s 

(SDPD) Eastern Division responded to the 5700 block of Dorothy Drive to investigate a suspicious person 

watching women shower through a window. At one point, the suspect picked up the house Ring camera 

in the backyard and examined it. The suspect fled on foot when the victims confronted him. The suspect 

appeared to be carrying his shoes and was possibly barefoot at the time of the incident. 

 

The suspect is an unknown race male, 30 to 40 years of age, shaved head, beard, muscular build, with a 

tattoo on his left forearm, and appears to be wearing studded earrings. The same suspect was seen 

looking through a neighbor’s window the night prior (middle photograph). 

Anyone with information regarding this incident or who recognizes this suspect is encouraged to call the 

Eastern Division (858) 495-7900 or Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477. 
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